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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
SAN JUAN BASIN AUTHORITY 

RESOLUTION OF INTENTION TO DRAFT  
GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 

 
 

The Board of Directors of the San Juan Basin Authority will hold a public hearing at 1:30 
p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible on November 12, 2013 at the Santa Margarita Water District 
offices located at 26111 Antonio Parkway, Rancho Santa Margarita, California 92688, to consider 
whether or not to adopt a resolution of intention to draft a groundwater management plan pursuant to 
Part 2.75 of Division 6 of the California Water Code for the purposes of implementing the plan and 
establishing a groundwater management program.   

At the hearing, any person may appear and be heard concerning any matters concerning the 
Authority’s proposed resolution of intention and/or the groundwater management program.  Should 
you wish to challenge any action taken by the Authority on the resolution of intention following the 
public hearing, you may be limited to raising in court only those issues you or someone else raised at 
the public hearing or in written objections submitted to the Authority at or prior to the public hearing. 

Any questions regarding the proposed action of the Authority should be addressed to Daniel 
R. Ferons, Secretary of the San Juan Basin Authority at 26111 Antonio Parkway, Rancho Santa 
Margarita, California 92688 or email at http://www.sjbauthority.com/contact.html. 

 


